
 

 

 

 

This week at Nursery the children have 

been busy with the diggers in the sand. 

They have enjoyed emptying and filling, 

and looking at the different tyre marks 

that the vehicles make. The children have 

also enjoyed parking cars in their 

matching number spaces, using counters 

to match the numerals.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children have explored playdough using push and pull 

techniques, and using matchsticks to make marks and creations 

with the playdough.  

 

  

13th May 2022 

 

 

Star of the Week 

Libby 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Our star of the week this  

week is Libby!  

 

She has been working hard 

and joining in for 

phonics games.  

 

Well done Libby!  



 

 

Important Reminders 

Consent Forms 

Please return the pupil consent forms so that we are aware of where we can display children's 

photos. 

Spare Clothes 

We are asking for any donations of socks or tights as we are running low on spares.  If you have, 

even if they are odd, they would be greatly appreciated. 

Lost Property 

We have lots of lost property items  - if you are missing anything specific, please ask, or we will 

put it into our spares box. 

Bank Holiday Closures 

Thursday 2nd and Friday 3rd June  

Summer Holiday 

1st August – Friday 12th August (back open on Monday 15th August) 

Our Christian value this term is friendship, so the children 

have been talking about their friends and drawing pictures of 

each other to put on the display board.  

 

Reminder - parents evening will be taking place next week on 

Wednesday 18th and Friday 20th May. Time slots are available to 

book via parent pay. If you'd like an alternative appointment, 

please speak to your child's key person. 

 

 
Pre-school photos - Tuesday 14th June.  

The photographer will be taking individual pictures of the  

pre-schoolers and a group photograph of the year group. If your 

child is not in nursery on this day, please let a member of staff 

know if you'd like to have a photo taken and we can then 

arrange this. Please note - the session is only for our  

pre-schoolers only - no sibling photos.  


